Department of Computer Science and Engineering
Report on K-DISC ORIENTATION PROGRAM
Date: November 3 -THURSDAY

Orientation program was arranged on 3rd November 2022 for S3,S5 and S7
batch in Undergraduate Programme in Computer Science and Engineering
Department . Due to the intake of 120 students, the orientation programme was
arranged in main block seminar hall of MEA Engineering college. Session started at
10 am.The day started by welcoming the resource person Mr Nabeel, who is the
District coordinator of K-Disc Malappuram region. Placement Coordinator welcomed
the students and given a brief profile of the resource person highlighting KDISC and
its growth in various areas under the Government of Kerala.

Kerala Development and innovation strategic council (K-DISC) is the state
government’s think tank body tasked with promoting innovation in kerala.Young
Innovators Programme (YIP) is the flagship project of K-Disc. Mr Nabeel motivated
students with the opportunities and possibilities of turning their ideas and projects to
a funded project . Students can directly involve in all activities initiated by YIP 5.0
Program.

Resource person reminded the students about registration in KDISC portal
with their ideas or projects. Session lasted for 2 hours . Last session was the
interactive session with the students .Students shared their concerns and cleared the
doubts regarding the funding and placement related matters

Session Ended at 12 PM. Placement coordinator Thanked the resource
person also motivated the students to do the needful regarding idea submission.
Also selected one student coordinator for K-DISC Program.

Few Glimpses of the session......




